
 

                                                                       April 2021 

Dear Valued Customers, 

SONOTEC Co., Ltd. 

 

Discontinued of SF-5600 

 

Thank you for your continued support and purchase with Sonotec Co., Ltd. 

 

This is to inform you that Sonotec has announced the discontinuation of the following 

products. 

 

《Discontinued model》 

Product Name Model Discontinued date Deadline for order 

Ultrasonic Filing 
Ultrasonic Oscillator SF-5600 

Ultrasonic Handpiece SF-9700 
June 30, 2021 April 30, 2021 

 

The machine has been well received by a large number of customers. 

Thank you very much for your patronage over the year.  

 

We will announce successor model soon. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and value our relationship and look forward to your 

continued support in our products. 

  

For questions or concerns, please contact contact@sonotec.com 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

SONOTEC Co., Ltd. 

3-28-19 Suenaga Takatsuku 

Kawasaki 2130013 Japan 

E-mail：contact@sonotec.com 
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